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November 1, 2019 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:    Nevada Certified Local Governments (CLGs) 

 

FROM:   Rebecca Lynn Palmer, State Historic Preservation Officer 

 

SUBJECT:  Application for Historic Preservation Fund (HPF) FY2020 – Program areas 

other than Public Education 

 

 

The State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) is pleased to announce the availability of HPF 

funds for SHPO priorities in Federal Fiscal Year 2020. 

 

Please note, applications for CLG staff, historic resources commission members, and others to 

travel to the National Alliance of Preservation Commissions’ biennial conference (FORUM) in 

Tacoma, Washington on July 22-26, 2020 will need to use Application #1.   

 

The grant application and manual may be found on the SHPO’s website: www.shpo.nv.gov/hpf20  

All applications must either be delivered in person by close of business or be postmarked by 

January 31, 2020.  There will be no exceptions.  The SHPO review committee will only consider 

written material submitted by the deadline.  No changes may be made to applications after the 

deadline.  While the SHPO strives to assist all applicants, please do not assume that staff will be 

able to identify missing elements in an application prior to the due date.  Thus, incomplete 

applications may score lower during review. 

 

SHPO staff will likely complete a review of all applications submitted in February 2020.  SHPO 

will then hold the required public meeting to gather public comment on the potential subgrants.  

Your attendance at this public meeting is not required nor will it affect your potential award 

amount.  Upon the conclusion of the public meeting, the SHPO will finalize the subgrant awards. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the application or allowable costs, please contact me at (775) 

684-3443 or rlpalmer@shpo.nv.gov. 
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